
Welcome to 
Junior High!
(310) 329-7170 • jevangelista@stanthonygardena.org

     With  school  starting  tomorrow,  I  just  wanted  to  greet  

everyone  a  warm  hello!  I  hope  you 're  all  pumped  for  

your  first  day  in  Junior  High.  I  know  I  am!  I  am  looking  

forward  to  all  the  adventures  the  year  will  bring  us  and  

I  hope  you  all  are  too.  

     Be  ready  with  your  classroom  supplies  and  summer  

projects  first  thing  in  the  morning  tomorrow.  Let 's  start  

the  year  off  right!  See  you  all  bright  and  early!  

God Bless, 

Miss E

Dear Sixth Grade Families and Students,


